
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

November 4, 2015 

 

A special meeting of the Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas was called on 

November 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall for the purpose of discussing non-elected personnel.  Those 

present were Commissioner Michelle Stanford, Commissioner Kitty Walter, Commissioner Mark 

Hager, Commissioner Kat Souza, City Clerk Debra Wendt, and J.R. Sparke.  Mayor Chuck Miller was 

absent, and City Attorney Brad Jantz arrived late. 

 

Vice Mayor Stanford called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  A motion was made by Commissioner 

Hager, seconded by Commissioner Stanford, to call a ten minute recess until the City Attorney arrives.  

Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”  At 5:40 p.m. the meeting was called back to order, and a motion was 

made by Commissioner Stanford, seconded by Commissioner Hager, for the City Commission and City 

Attorney to go into executive session for fifteen minutes to discuss non-elected personnel.  Motion 

carried, all voting, “Aye.” 

 

At 5:55 p.m. the meeting was back in regular session.  A motion was made by Commissioner Hager, 

seconded by Commissioner Stanford, to complete background checks on five candidates initially 

reviewed with the League of Municipalities for Kansas Cities, direct the City Attorney to contact the 

League to initiate those background checks, and provide the results to the governing body upon 

completion and receipt.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.” 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Commissioner Souza, to adjourn the special 

meeting.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.’ 

 

 

                      Debra Wendt 

                                       City Clerk 

 

 


